# Year 2 Spring Newsletter

Welcome to Year 2 children, parents and carers. Year 2 staff are Mrs J Jones, Mrs S Jones & Miss McCoy

Year 2 school day:

Gates open at 8.40am until 8.55am. Finish time 3.10pm

## 🗷 Read for the Stars 🔫

As a school, we are continuing with our home reading initiative- Read for the Stars. This involved reading at home daily with your child (a minimum of 4 times a week is expected). Once your child reaches the Sun, they will receive a book from Mr Hodgson. Please try to listen to your child read and write in their reading record.

#### Monday morning and

Tuesday afternoon

Children should bring their P.E kits in a named bag. P.E kit: green T-shirt, plain dark jogging bottoms or shorts, plain dark hoodie/jumper and trainers. P.E kits can be left in school for the half term.

JULIAN GOUGH & JIM FIELD

### **Home Learning**

Monday-Spellings Children will receive spellings to practise at home on a Monday and will be tested the following Monday.

> Friday- times tables Children will receive a times tables sheet on a Friday to complete at home and will then be tested the following Friday. Children can also practise on Times Tables Rockstars.

## Keeping in touch



Please message Mrs Jones and Mrs Jones through Class Dojo if you need to share or ask anything. Please make sure you sign up to this as we will be posting weekly information & activities to help your child's learning.



Our class text for be Rabbit and Bear, Rabbit's Bad Habits.

This term we will be learning about: this half term will Geography-Australia and New Zealand Science- Animals including humans Religion & Worldviews - Christianity

PIC.COLLAGE